WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Christine Syriac - Interim Superintendent csyriac@woodbridgeps.org

August 15, 2022

Christina Komninakas 19 Hubbell Lane Shelton, CT 06484

Dear Christina:

I am informing you that your resignation, effective August 5, 2022, will be presented to the Woodbridge Board of Education at their regular meeting on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 7:00 PM. While your attendance is not required, I invite you to be present to receive the acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues who may be in attendance that evening.

Please accept acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues for your two (2) years of service to the children of Beecher. I know that administrators, as well as your colleagues, at Beecher join me in wishing you all the best as you forge new endeavors.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christine Syriac / Interim Superintendent

c: Administrative Team

J. Jimenez

WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Christine Syriac — Interim Superintendent csyriac@woodbridgeps.org

August 15, 2022

Nancy Smerekanicz 349 Main Street Old Saybrook, CT 06745

Dear Nancy:

I am informing you that your resignation, effective August 10, 2022, will be presented to the Woodbridge Board of Education at their regular meeting on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 7:00 PM. While your attendance is not required, I invite you to be present to receive the acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues who may be in attendance that evening.

Please accept acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues for your 15 years of service to the children of Beecher. I know that administrators, as well as your colleagues, at Beecher join me in wishing you all the best as you forge new endeavors.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christine Syriac

Interim Superintendent

c: Administrative Team

J. Jimenez

WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Christine Syriac — Interim Superintendent csyriac@woodbridgeps.org

July 28, 2022

Heather Trofimchik 129 Crescent Circle Cheshire, CT 06410

Dear Heather:

I am informing you that your resignation, effective immediately, will be presented to the Woodbridge Board of Education at their regular meeting on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 7:00 PM. While your attendance is not required, I invite you to be present to receive the acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues who may be in attendance that evening.

Please accept acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues for your four (4) years of service to the children of Beecher. I know that administrators, as well as your colleagues, at Beecher join me in wishing you all the best as you forge new endeavors.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christine Syriac Interim Superintendent

e: Administrative Team

J. Jimenez